NSRA NATIONAL MEETINGS - THE FUTURE

 Following some recent success in reducing the costs of organizing and running the national meetings, the NSRA Board of Management are looking closely at ways of maintaining this momentum without compromising the opportunity for members to participate in the national meetings.  At the same time, the Board is acutely aware of the current squeeze on personal disposable income and the fact that most of the major shooting competitions at County and above have, during 2011, experienced a drop in attendance.  

There is no wish to cancel either of the national meetings, however the Board are aware that the measures taken in the recent past may be jeopardized due to increasing fixed and variable costs for the Association which, when combined with a lower number of entries, may not be sustainable in the future.

To make members aware of the outcome of reduced entry numbers, a drop of 50 competitors means a drop in income of approximately £7500; the Scottish meeting in Castletown has 58 entries less than 2010. 

An additional consideration for 2012 is the availability of competitors and volunteers who may be involved in the LONDON 2012 Olympic and Paralympics’ Games and may not have sufficient holiday available to satisfy the requirements of volunteering for the Games and to either enter or assist in the national meeting.

The Board of Management is interested in the views of the competitors entering the national meetings.  Please complete the questions below and return to the Reception desk where the answers will be collated and submitted to the Board for their consideration.

Please circle your answers below.

1.   I would attend the 2012 Scottish Championships if they were held in the Grampian region.      Y
   N         
2.   I would attend the 2012 Scottish Championships if they were held in the Borders region.         Y
   N

3.   I intend to enter both the Scottish and Bisley meetings in 2012          



  Y          N

4.   If only one meeting was held I would prefer to attend 




Scotland
Bisley

5.   The availability of holidays will impact on my ability to enter and/or 



  Y
  N

support the meetings as a volunteer.
Any other comments:
Thank you for taking the time to complete the questions.  We wish you every success in the meeting.

